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NO Reply

From: Johnnybobbie Kirby <catawbapsych@yahoo.com>
Sent: Monday, September 23, 2019 1:43 PM
To: NO Reply
Subject: ncapp@nc-app.org

To whom it may concern: 
My husband and I are both LPA'S. WE WHOLEHEARTEDLY SUPPORT THE IDEA OF discontinuing lifetime supervision for 
licensed psychological associates. 
Thank you.  
 
Johnny l. Kirby jr. LPA 
Roberta ShannonKirby LPA 

Sent from Yahoo Mail on Android 


